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PRI RECEIVED
secretary
e g oo oo
From: Jamie Miles [jamiemiles@rogers.com) et b e
Sent:  Thursday, July 20, 2006 7:51 PM CEC. OE TT e e e

To: secretary
Subject: COT Reports
Dear Sirs and/or Madams,

Please accept this e-mail as confirmation I consider the COT reports valuable information.

The integrity of the U.S. and Canadian markets is derived to a large extent from the quality of the data
disseminated.

More data rather than less; higher quality rather than lower quality; more transparency rather than less
transparency will all ensure vibrant markets in North America, without having our financial position usurped by

other competing global markets.

In a global market environment it is essential that North American markets provide value to global traders and
data is one crucial aspect to ensuring liquid markets, and a healthy financial industry.

Please improve the COT report data and any other information rather than limit it; the consequences of not doing
s0 are obviously contrary to any North American’s benefit, since our financial industry underpins much of our

success and our lives,
Regards,

Jamie Miles
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